
  

 
 

 

CORNERSTONE CHURCH 

NURSERY PROTOCOL FOR PARENTS 
 

 

 

 

1. Please check in your children on time, no later than 10 minutes prior to the service.  
This helps the workers, and minimizes distracting others in the service. 
 

2. Please take your child to the bathroom prior to checking them in. Please also make 

sure your child is wearing a diaper. Err on the side of him/her wearing one even if 

your child has recently been potty trained.    
We want to keep the nursery clean and sanitary for the benefit and safety of all. 

 
3. Please leave all sick children at home. 

We don’t want others to get sick too. 

 
4. After church young children must be supervised by an adult.  

Since we rent the building and we want to be a good witness and good stewards, children must not be 

unattended.  
 

Cornerstone Church wants to glorify God by promoting as caring and safe of an atmosphere as 

possible for all children and adults. Thank you so much for your cooperation in helping us to keep 

your children safe and to actively prefer the benefit of everyone around you (Philippians 2:1-11). 

 


